Community Relations Committee
IICRCII
Meeting Notes

October 13, 2011

The CRC meeting was held 10-13 in the sales office. Those members present were Carol, John Devereux,
Nancy A., and Billie. The September meeting notes were reviewed and approved. There were
suggestions for additional members for this committee, who will be contacted before the November
meeting.

Unfinished Business

The CRC committee conducted the first “Saturday Talk” program on September 24 in the ballroom, with
a very good crowd! The speaker was Mr. Ed Simmons from Memorial SE Hospital discussing “Clinical
Ethics”. VERY INFORMATIVE!

ICE forms will be redistributed in November along with a bicycle flyer with information for both drivers,
and riders.

We are continuing to compile data for the Neighbor to Neighbor project.

The realtor task force meeting was held on October 10 in the sales office. Ideas are being compiled for a
booklet to market our subdivision. The next realtor meeting will be held November 14 at 5:30 in the
sales office.

New Business

The next “Saturday Talk” will be scheduled for January 21, and the third one for April 21. The topics to
be discussed will be DNR forms and Pearland Responders. The speakers for these programs will be Ed
Simmons (DNR) and Buck Stevens discussing first responders.

The bicycle flyer project was given to the CRC at the HOA meeting. We will mention speed in our
community and also rules for the bicycle riders.

The next meeti ng of the CRC will be held November 17 at 10:00 a.m. in the sales office.
The meeting was adjourned at 11:00 a.m.
Respectfully submitted,

Billie Velazquez






